From: Laura Dupuis <ladupuis2255@gmail.com>

Sent time: 04/16/2020 01:37:52 PM

To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject: Hollywood Center Project Draft EIR (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
Hi Mindy,

Does this document address the increase in population density and therefor the increased need for traffic related
improvements? If not where is that being addressed by the city? It may well be there. I have never read one these
documents before and it is quite long.

The streets in Hollywood have never been improved for the current traffic conditions much less for the future
additional needs. In addition this area is already a traffic nightmare due to the choke points of the onramps to the
Hollywood freeway thru the Cahuenga pass in the evening rush hour traffic.

Yes the project is being built near the Metro station but anyone who believes that the people who can afford to rent
those apartments will be "taking the metro" is either misinformed or incompetent.

Please advise.

Thanks and Stay Safe!

Laura Dupuis



